From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 5:44 PM
To: Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate; Naseem.Alston; Boring, Susan
Subject: ROC LTO LCM Section

Susan, Naseem, Evan --

I had to work offline on the LCM section on my flight. I got the latest version as of late Tuesday night from the
server and worked from that. I did edit and am letting you know so that we can stave off version control issues.
If there was any work done on the CVP ROCON version after Tuesday night, I'll incorporate that into what I
have now. I'll upload my version either later tonight or tomorrow morning when back in the office (I don't want
to rely on in-flight wifi to access vpn or send large-ish docs; it's spotty).

Thanks -
Cathy



